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MO 45-US 59 Intersection Roadwork Delayed
(KAIR) -- A major intersection that takes you to either Saint Joseph or Platte City is still planned to
undergo major changes.

Originally with a September 15th deadline, the project to convert the “Y” that divides Missouri
Highway 45 to U.S. Highway 59 near Sugar Lake in Buchanan County from a two-way to four-way
stop has been delayed.
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That’s Melissa Black, Customer Relations Manager for MODOT’s Northwest District.

This project goes along with the roadwork that was recently completed to improve a 15 mile portion
of roadway from just north of U.S. Highway 59 in Buchanan County south on Route 45 through
Weston to just south of Route 273 in Platte County.
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